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Small Parcel Buy Back Extension of Closing Date 

Melbourne, Australia – 17 November 2023: SelfWealth Ltd (ASX: SWF) (Selfwealth or the Company) 
refers to the Small Parcel Buy Back announced to ASX on 4 October 2023 (Announcement).    

Selfwealth confirms that the Small Parcel Buy Back referred to in the Announcement will proceed.  

In accordance with the terms of the Announcement, the Company has determined to extend the 
Closing Date by 4 weeks to Friday 15 December 2023. This extension has been made to give 
shareholders holding less than $500 worth of SWF shares a further opportunity to lodge a Share 
Retention Form if they wish to retain those shares. 

Shareholders holding less than $500 worth of SWF shares at 5.00pm on the revised Closing Date of 
Friday 15 December 2023 will have those shares automatically purchased by the Company, unless 
they have: 

• completed the Share Reten�on Form supplied with the Company’s leter of 4 October 2023; and 

• returned the completed Share Reten�on Form to the Company’s Share Registry so that it is 
received by no later than 5.00pm on Friday 15 December 2023. 

The proceeds of sale of any shares acquired under the Small Parcel Buy Back are now expected to be 
despatched to shareholders on Friday 22 December 2023. 

The Board of Selfwealth has authorised the release of this announcement to the market. 
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